
14. FAIRHAVEN PRE-SCHOOL FAMILY WORKER 
 

The Community Development Adviser reported with a request for funding to support the work of the 
Family/Whanau Worker attached to the Fairhaven Pre-school. 

 
The Board resolved that $5,000 from the Community Services Fund be allocated to the Fairhaven Pre-school as 
a contribution towards the costs of the Whanau/Family worker. 


